
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Facilitation meeting - 6 March 2023 
 

Restructuring: Organisational structure  

It was previously reported that the PSA invoked section 17 of the GPSSBC rules regarding the delay with 

regard to the implementation of the new organisational structure.The PSA denounced the Department for 

failing to provide labour with the inputs made by the DPSA. The employer continued to process the 

amended organisational structure without engaging the DBC task team. The employer acknowledged the 

omission and committed to convene an urgent special DBC meeting to provide a comprehensive report 

pertaining to the inputs made by the DPSA on the draft organisational structure. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

The employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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